
 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Art 

This term we will be designing and 

creating Spring crafts 

English  

We will be sharing 

‘Paddington’ in class 

during term 4’.   We will 

discuss the story class 

and listen respectfully to 

others. 

 

In our writing, we will be developing our 
storytelling skills and will be using our visit to 

London to think of a new adventure for 
Paddington. 

 

Handwriting sessions will continue daily 

Read Write Inc Phonics 

Groups will continue daily and will include 

reading and decoding practice 

P4C 

We will continue with our weekly 

Philosophy for Children sessions in 

class. 

Geography 

 

In order to link in with our 

‘Explorers’ topic we will be 

developing our map making 

skills by looking at our 

understanding our the local 

area 

Topic/History 

During Term 3 & 4 Year 1 will become 
explorers and we will be learning about 

some of the significant explorers in 
history including Christopher 

Columbus, Amy Johnson and Neil 
Armstrong. We will think about why 

they were pioneers, where they 
explored and how they got there.  We 

will compare their adventures with 
travel today. 

Year 1     Term 4 

 

 

Explorers! 

Design Technology 

We will be designing (and making) our own 

healthy foods 

Maths 

We will start Term 4 by exploring subtraction 
within 20. We will also be developing our 

understanding of ‘fact families’ before 
returning to place value, this time within 50. 
Before ending the term on measurement, 

including length, mass and volume. 
 

 Our daily counting practise will be focusing 
on counting in 2’s, 5’s and 10’s. 

Spellings 

Will continue to come home 

weekly. We will focus on practising 

common expectation words and 

days of the week. Children will also 

be supported with their spellings in 

class. 

Music 

Music and movement sessions will be held 

weekly. 

Science 

We will be continuing our ‘Animals, including 

Humans’ unit by exploring our senses and 

understanding how what we eat can affect 

our bodies. We will also be observing the 

seasonal changes as we move from Winter 

into Spring. 


